
 

 

 

 

 
To: Printing Industries of Ohio • N. Kentucky Members  
  
From: Jim Cunningham, President 
 
Date: May 3, 2017 
 
Re: July 4th Holiday 
 
With July 4th falling on a Tuesday, we are surveying members on their company’s plans for the holiday.  
Please take a moment to fill out the questionnaire below and fax back to 614-794-2049. Simply check the 
responses that apply to your company. 
 
Deadline to respond is Tuesday May 23rd. Results will be posted in the May 24th First Impression e-
newsletter and posted on our website. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to call our office at 614.794.2300. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Printing Industries of Ohio • N.Kentucky. 
 
Will your office be open for regular business on… 
 
Monday, July 3  Yes___ No___  If yes, do you plan on having: Full Staff___ Partial Staff___ 
 
Tuesday, July 4  Yes___ No___  If yes, do you plan on having: Full Staff___ Partial Staff___ 
 
Wednesday, July 5  Yes___ No___  If yes, do you plan on having: Full Staff___ Partial Staff___ 
 

 
Please fax your response to:  614-794-2049 

 
Or email it to:  jkellum@pianko.org 

 
by Tuesday May 23rd   

 
 

The Printing Industries of Ohio • N.Kentucky wishes you and yours a Safe & Happy Independence Day! 
 


